@_ﬂﬂf]ﬂﬂ‘@ The Boeing Company 5800 Woolsey Canyon

Road
Canoga Park, CA
91304-1148
Date: 712512013 No.: SHEA-113820
To: Peter Raftery From: Art Lenox
Project Manager Boeing Remediation
RWQCB Environmental, Health & Safety

Santa Susana Field Laboratory

Subject: Revision of Offhaul Schedule for Soils Removed during Interim Source Removal
Action (ISRA), California Water Code Section 13304 ISRA Order (NPDES No.
CA0001309, CI No. 6027, SCP NO. 1111, Site ID No. 2040109)

Dear Mr. Raftery:

The Boeing Company, on behalf of NASA, is performing soil removal activities at the Santa
Susana Field Laboratory (Santa Susana Site) in the Outfall 009 watershed as part of the
Interim Source Removal Action (ISRA) program. Offsite disposal of the soil will be conducted
according to the 2010 ISRA Transportation Plan submitted to the RWQCB on May 28, 2010
and approved by the RWQCB in a letter dated June 30, 2010. The Transportation Plan
(Section 5) currently states no more than 20 trucks will arrive and leave the SSFL on the same
day. Boeing is providing this letter to document the plan to revise the maximum number of
trucks that will arrive and leave the SSFL on the same day to no more than 30. This revised
offhaul schedule is needed to meet project schedule and facilitate on site logistics between the
multiple projects being planned at the Santa Susana Site. We will continue to maintain the 5
minute truck departure interval to ensure this change will not result in traffic problems along
Woolsey Canyon Road.

If you have any questions, please contact Art Lenox at (818) 466-8795.

Sincerely,

enox
Boeing Remediation
Environment, Health and Safety
Santa Susana Field Laboratory

Cc:  Ms. Cassandra Owens, RWQCB, e-copy only
Mr. Mazhar Ali, RWQCB, e-copy only
Mr. Buck King, DTSC, e-copy only
Mr. Allen Elliott, NASA, e-copy only
Mr. Peter Zorba, NASA, e-copy only
Mr. Randy Dean, CH2M HILL, e-copy only
Mr. Alex Fischl, MWH, e-copy only



